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To: Customers of the Gerstner International Tool Chest 
From: The GarrettWade Technical Department 
 
Thank you for your purchase of the Gerstner International Tool Chest. We are confident you will treasure this 
fine hardwood chest for years to come. 
 
If for any reason you wish to return your chest to GarrettWade, please call our Technical Department at 
800-221-2942 to speak to our technician, Len Henkel, who will assist with all special arrangements necessary 
to return the chest. 
 
Garrett Wade Customer Service 
 
 
 

 
 
 


